
Climate Advisory Committee      Approved April 6, 2022 by Russ, Sue and Beckie 
3/2/22     (Faren no longer on CAC, Nicola not officially on CAC) 
Zoom 
 
In attendance: Nicola Blake, Beckie Finn, Russ Hartenstine, Sue Hruby, Faren Worthington 
 
The minutes of January 12 were approved with one abstention. 
Emergency Management: 
Russ Hartenstine outlined his plan for his Introduction to Emergency Management 
Volunteerism. It is designed with three Virtual and Practical meetings. March covers the 
Introduction to Emergency Management, April covers Ways to Prepare (Hurricanes, Wildfire, 
Blizzards); May covers Ways to Volunteer.  
 
The first one is March 3 from 6:30-8:30. He’ll run it again on March 9 and will be sending us a 
the promo announcement to send around for the March 9 meeting.  
 
The Virtual Program will be via Zoom, the Practical sessions will focus on application and will 
take place at various locations for hands on work. His plan is to hold them over March, April and 
May. He plans to record the zoom meetings.  
 
It was suggested that he tie his third session into the Climate Week in May (starting week of 
May 5).  
 
MVC Climate Workshop 
There was discussion about the various subcommittees for the Climate Plan. Their work will be 
presented to the Towns for feedback. Our meeting is March 29. We agreed that this work will 
be useful for us in forming our priorities. 
 
Administrative 
Both the Climate Advisory and Energy Committees are now considered Special Municipal 
Employees.   
 
The part time position is in the warrant. 
 
Announcement: Sadly for us, Faren Worthington announced that she will be withdrawing from 
the Committee (for now). Happily for her, she is pregnant. Congratulations Faren!!! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sue Hruby 
 
 
 
 


